Reference: 008955
Date: 7 September 2017

Mr L Caffarri

CITY DRIVE SERVICES LTD

UNIT G32B, WATERFRONT STUDIOS BUSINESS CENTRE
1 DOCK ROAD

LONDON

E16 1AG

Dear Mr Caffarri,
Private Hire Vehicle Operators licence

We have received notification of an adverse nature, regarding your fitness to
be licensed. In line with our policies and regulatory requirements we have
considered if it is appropriate for you to continue to be licensed.

The information we have received is:

—~ We attempted to conduct an inspection on 5 September 2017 but were

unable to do so as you are no longer operating from the licensed operating
centre.

- We have identified via the Companies House web site that you, David

Andrew Lane and Annick Marie Ghislaine Duyckaerts are no longer part of
City Driver Services Ltd.

In making a decision on your continued licence status we have considered
the following points:

— As ali Directors declared to us are no longer part of this company we can
not be certain that all legislative obligations are being met as we are unaware
as to who has control of your business and if you are able to provide a safe
service to the public.

— As we are unable to conduct a compliance inspection we cannot be certain

if all licensing conditions are being met and therefore are concerned that
there is an immediate risk to public safety.

Having taken all these points into consideration we have decided on the
grounds of public safety to revoke your licence with immediate effect as we
no longer consider you to be a fit and proper person to hold a licence.



| recognise that this will not be the outcome you desire, however we have an
obligation to maintain both public safety and confidence in the licensed taxi
and private hire trades.

Right of appeal

You may appeal our decision, information on how to do this is enclosed with
this letter, please read the notice entitled ‘Right of Appeal’.

You are not entitled to continue trading even if you appeal our decision
and you must cease trading immediately. Your licence must be returned to
us. If you fail to do this you are committing an offence and maybe prosecuted.

Additional Information

Information regarding powers conferred on TfL and the standards applied in
making this decision can be found in the enclosed notice.

If you have any further queries regarding this decision, please contact us via
the details contained at the top of this letter. It is important you quote your
reference number 008955 in all communication with us.

Yours sincerely,

TfL Licensing Manager
London Taxi & Private Hire | Transport for London

ENC: Revocation and Suspension Additional Information Sheet





